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FIGURE SKATING CLUB

Greetings Members and CFSC Affiliated Coaches -

Please allow this correspondence to serve as the President's Message for the 2023-24
Club Season.

The Board and | are pleased to announce that the freestyle schedule at our host facility,
Haverford Township Skatium, will remain the same for the upcoming season. Different
from previous seasons, the weekday afternoon ice will be hosted by the Skatium rather
than contracted by the Club. The Sunday afternoon freestyle session will remain as
CFSC ice on which our synchro team practices and other club functions/events will
continue to be held. All coaches on CFSC ice must be Club-affiliated coaches or
coordinated guest coaches coaching per session at a fee.

Any pre-purchased CFSC tickets do not expire and can be used for Sunday CFSC
ice. Skatium-hosted freestyle sessions will require Skatium tickets or out of pocket
purchase. A follow-up email will be sent to any member holding more than ten (10)
CFSC tickets.

Virtual CFSC test sessions will also remain available to our skaters and other USFS
members. Should you/your skater wish to participate in an in-person test session at
another club, the permission letters are available electronically for your use on the
CFSC website.

Best wishes for a fun-filled, productive season for all!

Karen Farinella, President
Crossroads Figure Skating Club, USFS Member Club #1107



